
January 2023   

 

Please print and post at your vessel/ facility for all employees to view 
 

Fleet Memo #69: New Vessel Systems Manager (VSM) 
 

 

TDI offshore family, 

 

As many of you know, I have been working remotely part-time as Vessel Systems Manager for the past 

several months while I transition back into the healthcare field and move to be closer to family.  

I am very happy to introduce Kellen McKinney as the new Vessel Systems Manager!   

 

 

 

Kellen has a maritime background and extensive experience in emergency management. She completed 

her master of Emergency Management in 2011. Her favorite port of call is Nukualofa, Tonga. She has 

worked offshore and understands the challenges you face in working with multiple systems when the 

internet is unreliable.   

 

As the new VSM, she manages the MTS training, Helm Maintenance, and TDI Binder systems.  So, contact 

Kellen if you have any difficulty with logins, new users, updates, or tasks in any of these systems. 

 

It has been my pleasure to be part of the TDI family for these last 16 years, and I know I am leaving you in 

excellent hands.   

 

Fair winds and following seas, 
  

 
 

Shannon Smith  
 (Former) Vessel System Manager 
TDI-Brooks International, Inc. 


